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Agenda

• Brief overview of project

• Project Costs

• Timeline

• Letters of Support

• Tax impact of project and tax impact with CPA Funding

• Questions and Comments



Introduction

• What this presentation is
• An overview of the project

• Why CPA Funds are being requested and amount of funds

• Reasons for Ayer citizens to support the Special Town Meeting Warrant Article

• What it is not
• A debate of the project necessity or design 

• Something that will reduce the cost obligation of Shirley



What is the request

• $300,000 from available Ayer CPA funds

• This amount was approved by the CPA at its September 8, 2021 
meeting

• Per the CPA, the funds will be used to reduce the Ayer taxpayer cost 
of the track component of the project

• The overall project budget 
• is $5.2 million

• Ayer’s contribution is approximately 56% of the total or $2.9 million

• This request will reduce Ayer’s obligation to $2.6 million



Current Design Overview



Track Design Details



Project Timeline



Probable Costs



Estimated Tax Impact No CPA Estimated Tax Impact W/CPA



Letters of Support

• Dr. Mary Malone, former ASRSD Superintendent, Field Project 
Committee Chair

• Mr. Steven Kendall, ASRSD Athletic Director and K-12 Health and 
Wellness Curriculum Coordinator

• Mr. Scott Houde, Ayer Select Board

• Mr. Robert Pontbriand, Ayer Town Manager

• Ayer Parks Board



Thank you


